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Director, Sustainable 
Development  

The Sustainable Development 
Directorate is responsible for the 
following functions:  

• Development Application (DA)
Assessment

• Property Management

• Native Title

• Strategic Planning

• Infrastructure Plans

• Land Use Planning

• Heritage

• Transport Plans

• Recreation Plans

• Environment

• Public Health

• Food Safety

• Planning and environmental
compliance

• Social Planning

• Customer Services

• Compliance

• Airport

Griffith City Council Organisation Structure  

 General Manager 
(1.0 FTE) 

Director, Business Cultural and 
Financial Services  

The Business Services Directorate is 
responsible for the following 
functions:  

• Financial Planning

• Rates & Water Billing

• Purchasing/Procurement

• Grants co-ordination

• Investments

• Asset Management

• Geographical Information Systems
(GIS)

• Griffith Regional Aquatic Leisure
Centre (GRALC)

• Griffith Regional Sports Centre

• Griffith Regional Theatre

• Griffith Regional Art Gallery

• Griffith Pioneer Park Museum

• Library – including Western
Riverina Community Library

Director, Infrastructure and 
Operations  

The Infrastructure and Operations 
Directorate is responsible for the 
following functions:  

• Emergency Management

• Sports grounds

• Parks & Landscapes

• Noxious Weeds

• Cemetery

• Fleet

• Depot operations

• Workshop

• Store

• Roads Construction and
Maintenance

• Transport for NSW works

• Drainage maintenance and
construction

Director, Utilities 

The Utilities Directorate is 
responsible for the following 
functions:  

• Water and wastewater

• Survey, Design and Drafting
services

• Solid Waste Management

• Recycle collection

• Trade Waste

• Landfill operations

• Weighbridge & Quarry

• Saleyards

• Flood Mitigation

• Road Safety

Director, Economic and  
Organisational Development 

The Economic and Organisational 
Development Directorate is 
responsible for the following  
functions:  

• Governance

• Administration

• Government Information Public
Access Act (GIPAA) requests

• Internal Audit

• Statutory Reporting

• Integrated Planning and Reporting

• Economic Development

• Marketing

• Youth Development

• Community Development

• Media / Communications

• Human Resources Management

• Work Health and Safety

• Risk Management

• Insurances

• Workforce Planning

• Payroll

• Recruitment

• Organisational Development

• Information Technology

• Information Management

• Griffith Tourism Hub

• Festivals and Events

PA to the GM and Mayor 
(1.0 FTE) 


